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Dear Co-laborers in Christ, 

 We thank you for your partnership in our ministry and are so blessed by your faithful prayer and sacrificial gifts on our behalf! 

BUSY FALL AND WINTER 

 When we last wrote, we told you about celebrating the 50th Anniversary of Kaysville Bible Church in early November.  In this 

letter we can tell you that we had the privilege of celebrating the 40th Anniversary of Valley Bible Church, which we planted in February 

of 1983.  It was a wonderful day of remembering the goodness of God, and meeting many new people who are now a part of the church 

fellowship there at VBC!  Pictured below (on the left) is me with the Pastor, Tom Jeffcott, at the far right, and the Assistant Pastor, Blake 

Meyer on the left.  Tom and his wife Pam followed us at Valley in 1993 and are still there 30 years later! 

 Among our regular ministries, in addition to teaching and serving at TBM, is hosting a weekly Wednesday night Bible Study 

and a monthly Married Student Fellowship at our home.  Pictured below on the right is one of the MSF gatherings.  Wanda makes lots 

of snacks!  You can see her on the far right in the picture… if you look closely! 

    

2nd SEMESTER CLASSES AND ACTIVITIES  

 I am teaching Church Planting, Gospel of Luke, and Homiletics 3 this semester, plus assisting in two other 

classes.  I also meet weekly with three students.  Wanda also meets weekly with three students, hosts a ladies prayer 

group twice a month, and serves part time at TBM.  She also hosted two separate fellowships for Missionaries and FSB 

Faculty and Staff during our recent Church Planting/Revitalization (CPR) Conference here at Frontier. 

 We traveled for 10 days during Spring Break, connecting with two churches and meeting with seven different 

missionaries.  We were blessed by the fellowship! 

 In three weeks, we will conclude another year of ministry here at Frontier and Tentmakers.  Thank you for allowing 

us to continue serving God through these excellent organizations.   

 May God richly bless you in the months ahead.  We pray for you! 

Fellow servants, 

Ron and Wanda Thompson                              


